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Dear Parish Clerk 

 

I am writing to let you know that, following the Government’s guidance, the 

County Council has suspended it’s 15 month public rights of way (PRoW) 

inspection and maintenance programme.  Reported issues will still be reviewed 

and prioritised and the Council will only take action where required to ensure 

public safety on the network. Other issues will be logged to be dealt with in the 

future when normal working practices are resumed. 

 

PRoW problems reports can still be sent through the usual channels: 

- Email prow@westsussex.gov.uk (this is generally preferred to contacting 
Access Rangers directly as they are extremely busy at this time) 

- Online via https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/land-waste-and-

housing/public-paths-and-the-countryside/public-rights-of-way/report-a-
problem-with-a-right-of-way/ 

 

May we take this opportunity to remind people to follow social distancing 

guidelines and keep at least two metres from people if you choose to use Public 

Rights of Way for your daily exercise.  Please be aware others will have touched 

stiles, gates etc. and you should wash your hands thoroughly when you get 

home. 

 

We will be regularly reviewing our practice and will let you know if anything 

changes. 

 

Best wishes 

Jane 

 

Jane Noble 

Senior Access Officer 

Rights of Way - Highways and Transport  

West Sussex County Council 

 

 

 

Location: 1st floor Northleigh, Tower Street, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RH  

Contact: Internal: 26691 | External: +44 (0)330 22 26691 | E-mail: jane.noble@westsussex.gov.uk 
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Did you know you can follow West Sussex Highways on Twitter? @WSHighways 

 

 

LEGAL DISCLAIMER  

This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it 

has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to 

anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to 

ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before 

opening any attachment.  

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=https://about.twitter.com/press/brand-assets&ei=u_IvVYCSFYrvaqfNgYgP&psig=AFQjCNEd6kxUX-7vS7hZINjhwOWtZ-M90w&ust=1429292091468600

